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The Faculty Development Committee met in November 2016 to discuss faculty development for 

University Week Spring 2017 as well as for offerings throughout the spring semester.  

Members followed up with input from their colleagues about topics for future faculty development. 

Michelle Zagar offered very valuable input from the Pharmacy faculty about topics, and levels of 

training. 

The Spring meeting will be held April 12 or 13, according to members’ availability as shown on the 

Doodle poll sent March 30. 

Digital badges were awarded for participation at all sessions this academic year. Badges were awarded 

to the 12 faculty members who indicated that they wished to receive badges. The committee will be 

asked to consider whether the badge project should be continued or terminated. 
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